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andperform all andsingular the severaldutiesandservicesen-
joinedandrequiredin andby the act to which this is a supple-
ment. That is to say,the saidcommissionershereinnamedand
appointedmay,on or beforethe first dayof Septembernext,pro-
cureabook andO1)C11thesubscriptiontO thestockof thesaidcorn-

pany, in mannerandform as in and by thesaid recitedact to
which this is a supplementis enjoinedandrequired,andto do,
executeand perform a11 and singular the matters and things
touching the duties and services of commissionersas therein
mentioned,set forth andrequired.

PassedJanuary13, 1794. RecordedL. B. No. 5, p. 17~& ISO.

CHAPTER MDCCVI.

AN ACT TO CONTINUE FOR A LONGER PERIOD “AN ACT FOR INSTI-
TUTING A BOARD OF PROPERTY AND FOR OTHER PURPOSES
THEREIN MENTIONED.”

Whereasau act entitled “An act to continuethe act for in-
stituting a board of property and for other purposestherein
nieiitioned,”~passed the twenty-eight day of March, one thou-
sandsevenhundredandninety-two, will expire by its own lim-
itation with the presentsession. Therefore:

[Section 1.3 (Section I. P. L.) Be it enactedby the Sen-
ate and house of Representativesof the Commonwealthof
Pennsylvania,in Oeneral Assembly met, and it is herebyen-
actedby theauthorityof the same,That theact entitled “An act
for instituting ahoard of propertyandfor otherpurposesthere-
in mentioned,”3and every matter and thing therein contained,
shall be and the sameare herebyextendedto the thirtieth day
of l)eceniher,one thousandseven hundredandninety-eight,and
from thenceuntil the endof the next sessionof the generala~-
seinbly andno longer.

PassedJanuary13, 1794. RecordedL. B. No. 5, p. 17g.

iPassedJanuary8, 1791, Chapter1522.
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